
  

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held before the City Council 
of the City of Reading, Michigan, to determine whether the residential structure 
located at 610 S. Main Street, Reading, Michigan, 49274, should be condemned 
as a dangerous structure and public nuisance pursuant to Sections 91.085, 
91.086, 91.087, and 91.088 of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Reading.  
The hearing will take place at 6:00 PM on Tuesday, October 13, 2015, at Reading 
City Hall, Council Chambers, 113 S. Main Street, Reading, Michigan, 49274.  
Any interested parties should plan to attend the hearing, if you are unable to 
attend but wish to have your comments recognized, you may do so in writing by 
sending them to Reading City Hall, c/o City Clerk/Treasurer at 113 S. Main St., PO 
Box 240, Reading, MI 49274. Any comments in writing must be received by 5:00 
pm on October 13, 2015. Any questions prior to the hearing may be directed to the 
City Manager at 517-283-2604. 
Kimberly Blythe, Clerk/Treasurer  


